
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 3rd November 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We hope you and the children enjoyed half term. We were glad to see the children return refreshed and ready for 

learning!  

Parents’ Evening 

It was fantastic to speak with you all and we hope that you found parents’ evening informative and could rejoice in 

the progress that your child is already making! If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to contact your child’s class teacher via email.  

Reading Guides 

Please find attached an electronic copy of the reading guide for parents. We hope you find this a useful resource for 

your reading sessions with your children.  

Mini-Medics 

We have our first medical training session with our trained nurse on Monday 6th November. We are very excited to 

engage the children in such an important life lesson and add another quiver to the bow of our lovely, responsible 

students. 

 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali 


